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I support SB 210 because I believe in-person voting with proper voter ID is the best 

and only way to ensure fair voting.  I understand that in-person voting by its very 

nature will require persons to come to a polling place in-person and that some may 

not get to vote because of their schedule, work requirements, etc.  I simply do not 

care! 

 

When I was first qualified to vote I viewed it an honor and a privilege!  It was a warm 

feeling to come together with other citizens at our precinct polling place to cast our 

ballots.  None of us asked the others what party we belonged to.  We were all proud 

Americans who gathered together to cast our ballot in the hope of a better tomorrow 

and in the spirit of Democracy.  I want that feeling back!!   


